“For Such a Time as This.”

Esther 4:14

“For Such a Time as This.”

Esther 4:14

from recipients of assistance made possible by your gifts to the Christmas
Fund.

These letters come from both retired and active UCC pastors or their surviving spouses.
Here are excerpts from just two of the letters received by the Pension Boards letting us
know what a difference your generosity has made in their lives and the lives of their fam-
ilies. Here are excerpts from two notes received last year:

E ach year, the Pension Boards receives many notes and letters of thanks

“My/our gratitude goes beyond words! With this gift | was able to pay the out-
standing propane bill and have the propane tank refilled. It was depleted to 10%
of capacity, and we have been having some very cold nights this winter. My hus-
band's illness has precluded him from doing any work for the last 6 months,
and we have fallen way behind in our living expenses...

“My church, although solvent, was unable to give me a raise this year and is
experiencing a shortfall in pledges. Thank you again for your faithful and com-
passionate gift which has enabled us to keep warm!”

“This note is a heartfelt thank you for the very generous emergency grant that
the Board provided us to help offset costs associated with my kidney transplant
and follow-up medical procedures and appointments. Not surprisingly, our
family prayed a lot in the months leading up to my transplant in great anticipa-
tion of what was coming, and in the time since, having received the gift of a*
second chance’ at life...

“We are grateful for modem medicine, excellent medical providers, and the
support of our local and wider church families and friends, including the United
Church of Christ Pension Boards...

“We never lost faith, trusting in Christ's promise that we would not - and will not -
have to walk alone. Thank you for meeting us along our path and for extending your
outstretched hand to help us financially.”
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In 2019, gifts to the Christmas Fund enabled:

e Monthly pension supplementation for 350 retired clergy and lay employees ($1,347,419)
® Health premium supplementation for 144 retired clergy and lay employees ($374,577)
® Emergency grants for 69 individuals and families ($123,727)

® Christmas “Thank You” gift checks to 521 retired clergy and lay employees ($260,500)
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